NOT SENT

18 April 2005

To: Mark Hanover, SSA Representative

From Chuck Cotnoir, Director, Dukes County Emergency Management

Mark,

Here’s a copy of the plan for the upcoming Mass Casualty Exercise that I did using the Pictometry program that the MVC gave us.  This will be used by the OB Fire and Police Departments as well as the Island EMS ambulances and the Hospital.  Copies will also be distributed to the SSA Terminal Manager, the SSA HQ, the SSA Company Security Officer.

Chuck

Chuck Cotnoir, Director, Dukes County Emergency Management

